
Hi Clerks 
The county board is getting ready to start work on next years budget. The individuals 
departments have already started their work.  
 
The question on everyone’s mind is: When will the towns get their Spirt Fund Money? 
Unfortunately I do not have a good answer for that. The delay is in the executive branch. The 
displeasure of this delay was communicated to the executive by several supervisors including 
myself. 
 
I plan to attend the following town board meeting in July 
 Clayton - July 5 
 Winchester - July 10 
 Wolf River - July 24 
 
Have a great 4th of July Holiday 
Howie 
 
Howard Miller 
(920) 427-6423 
Winnebago County Supervisor 36 

 


